LLNE Fall Meeting
Friday, November 3rd, 2023
Northeastern University

Meeting called to order at 1:07pm.

Approval of Minutes (Christie)
Minutes from the 2023 Spring Meeting at MCLE New England are on the table for the membership to review. No edits were made.
Motion: Christie moved to approve the 2023 Spring Meeting Minutes. It was seconded by Rachel. 
Vote: All approved. No abstains or nays.

Treasurer’s Report (Rachel)
The Treasurer’s Report is on the table for the membership to review. If anyone has any questions, feel free to contact Rachel. 

Committee Reports
Communications Committee: The Communications Committee continued its work of publicizing events and activities of the Law Librarians of New England (LLNE). We created a poster and successfully ordered swag for, and tabled at, the AALL CONELL Marketplace. We are planning to evaluate our social media accounts and usage as well as investigate creating a Canva account for LLNE marketing so there is continuity as Communication Committee members change. We also welcomed a new member – Mikolaj Galazka!
Technology Committee:  We’ve continued to provide technical support for LLNE meetings and other needs. We upgraded our WordPress site to version 6 over the summer. We are now in the process of checking the site for old data and links.

Education (Jessica)
The save the date for the Spring 2024 Meeting is April 26, 2024, at SLL. The theme will be something along the lines of “past is present”/ “history is law”. More details will be coming soon.

General Call for Volunteers
Sara asked that anyone who wants to volunteer to get in touch with the Board. 


Meeting adjourned at 1:10pm.

Respectfully submitted, 
Christie Schauder
